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MEDIA ADVISORY 
Groundbreaking Ceremony Scheduled for Reimagine Pleasant Street Project 

 
WHAT:  The City of Noblesville and Hamilton County are hosting a public groundbreaking ceremony for 

the Reimagine Pleasant Street Project, which will provide critical road and trail connections for 
Noblesville. All members of the community are invited to attend. Refreshments and 
giveaways will be provided.  

WHEN:  4 p.m. Monday, Nov. 14. 

WHERE:  17330 River Road 
  Noblesville, IN 
  Parking will be available on site. See attached map for details. 

WHO:  Noblesville Mayor Chris Jensen and Hamilton County Commissioner Steve Dillinger will lead the 
ceremony and provide remarks about the importance of this project.  

Representatives from Beaty Construction, American Structurepoint, the Noblesville Common 
Council, and Hamilton County will also be in attendance.  

WHY:  Reimagine Pleasant Street is a strategic transformation of Noblesville to support the future. 
When complete, Pleasant Street will provide a critical east-west connector and increase trail 
connectivity to create a safe, vibrant corridor for residents to drive, walk, or bike to downtown 
Noblesville. 
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